
 

 

 

 

 

   Say Cheese 

 

School Photo Day is:  Friday 22nd September 

 

Have your child’s school memories captured forever 

 

To order school photos please keep a look out for your email containing your child’s 

unique shoot key & remember these helpful tips: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
email:  admin.adelaidesouth@msp.com.au    ph: 08 83913951 

i 
- Keep a look out for an email from MSP Photography – Check you junk 

folder 
 

- Use the unique shoot key provided in the email to place your order online 
before the close date. If you have more than 1 student at the school you will 
also receive a FAMILY shoot key. Use this to order Family photos. 
 

- Your child is not required to hand anything in on photo day. 
 

- If you do not have an email address please collect a spare envelope from 
the schools front office. 
 

- Please call our office if you require your order to be collected from the 
schools front office.  
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